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August 31, 1976 

Dear Mr. Weber: 

Thank you for your recent thoughtful letter, and 
I look forward to your strong support of the 
National ticket. I will be happy to congratulate 
your parents on the occasion of their 58th 
wedding anniversary this November. 

Thank you for taking the time to write to me 
directly, and I look forward to November 2nd 
being a banner day for Republicans from the 
courthouse to the White House. 

With warmest personal regards, 

Sincerely, 

Mr. Jim Weber 
First National Center 
1103 Galvin Road South 
Bellevue, Nebraska 68005 
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